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Preston Candover CE Primary School 

Preston Candover, Basingstoke, RG25 2EE 

Telephone: 01256 389278 

Email: admin@prestoncandover.hants.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs. Simrit Otway 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our topic on Animals and our Big Enquiry Question- ‘How do zoos help protect 

animals?’, we are planning to take Wrens class to Marwell Zoo on Monday 4th July. The 

children will have the opportunity to closely observe the animals they have been learning 

about and reinforce their learning of their individual characteristics, their habitats, the 

reasons why certain animals have become endangered and how Marwell Zoo helps to 

protect the animals, especially endangered species. 

The children will be required to wear school uniform, sensible walking shoes, sun hat and an 

appropriate coat.  If you would like your child to be provided with a packed lunch, please 

indicate on the reply slip below.  Alternatively, please provide your child with a packed 

lunch, no fizzy drinks please.  We are a nut free school, so no nut products please. Sun 

cream will need to be applied to your child before school too please. 

The children will be responsible for carrying their own things around the zoo with them so 

can you ensure that all their belongings are in one small backpack please. 

We unfortunately won’t have time to visit the shop so the children will not need any money 

to spend. 

On school trips like this, we cannot guarantee that we will be back in time for the buses at 

the end of the day, so we ask if you would make arrangements for your child to be collected 

from school. We always aim to be back in time for the end of the school day, but we are 

relying on traffic. 

We are asking for a contribution of £22.00 towards the cost of the coach and entry into the 

zoo, this has been set up on your child’s Sco-pay account.  Please fill in the slip below, giving 

permission for your child to take part in our visit and if you have any questions regarding 

the Marwell trip, please contact the School Office. 

Many thanks for your continued support 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Defferding & Mrs Cooke 

Wrens Class Teachers 
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Please return to the School Office by Friday 24th June 2022 

 

Marwell Zoo Trip : Monday 4th July – Wrens Class 

 

Child’s Name : 

 

 I give permission for my child to attend Marwell Zoo on Monday 4th July 

 

 I have paid a voluntary contribution of £22.00 via my child’s Sco-pay account 

 

 My child would like a school packed lunch : Yes / No 

 

 Please indicate whether this is a Vegetarian or Meat Option : V / M 

 

 Or my child will be bringing their own packed lunch from home : Yes / No 
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